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I, Christopher Dunlap,  born and raised in the great state of Oregon, oppose house 

bill 3076. This house bill will only further destroy our second amendment rights, and 

will not save lives. It is an attempt to make it harder for us law, abiding citizens to 

purchase guns, and make it harder for FFL‘s to sell guns. This will force our FFL’s out 

of business. Ultimately, it will only create a problem by creating a larger black market 

for firearms and emboldening criminals making it easier for them to buy them. The 

attempt to pass this bill along with others is an act against our democracy and our 

constitution. This is an act of tyranny against our great state of Oregon and their 

people. It is only taking away our ability to protect our children, and taking away your 

children’s ability to protect themselves and their families in the future. It will not save 

lives, it will make it harder to defend life. By passing a law such as this, you have not 

accomplished the goal of making anyone safer. Criminals don’t care about the law 

that is obvious and you need to admit that. If you can admit that,  you can then admit 

that making it harder for me, a law abiding citizen to get a firearm arm or magazine of 

the capacity of my choice or carry the magazines I already, you can admit this bill 

does not solve anything.  You can hide behind your fear and lack of knowledge but it 

does not change the fact that never in our history has making things harder on law 

abiding citizens solved a crime issue. Thank you for your time.  


